

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Thu, Oct 10, 2013 at 3:02 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - sarah

Last Name - steadman

Organization Name - nami va

Comment -



I am in strong support of expanding Medicaid expansion because it will open up health insurance services to more Virginians. Please realize that health, even mental health, is a basic right. There can be no personhood without opportunities for treatment and medication.

Sincerely,

Sarah Steadman